Street Light Conversion

- Governor Baker has recommended that all municipalities in the state convert their street lights to LED lights. This cost saving measure would save considerable amounts of energy and save the Town financially.
- Westport has some 200 street lights, which are currently owned by Eversource and National Grid.
- At the April 2018 Town Meeting voters approved funding for the conversion, which will include paying Eversource and National Grid for the old fixtures, then installation of new lights.
- The Town completed an official census of existing street lights, and has purchased replacement fixtures. It is currently finalizing the purchase of the old fixtures, following which they may be removed and replaced with the new, energy saving LED fixtures.